Translators Wanted

Gilead Hill School is working with a Chinese school located in the Shandong Province to establish a partnership.  There are two Chinese officials coming over in January and they can speak very little English.   The principal of GHS is looking for some volunteers to help with translating during the visit.  The dates that translators would be needed are:

January 7, 8, 9, 12, 13 and 14

The hours would be approximately 8:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. each day.

The school is Gilead Hill School in Hebron, CT

 

The translators would help the school officials from China and the school officials from Gilead Hill School to communicate with regard to their respective educational programs.

Please contact CCLA Principal Shoufeng Hu   shoufenghu@sbcglobal.net  if interested.
